

## Friday, June 2, 2017

The City's new **discharge permit** for our **Water Reclamation (Wastewater Treatment) plant** was issued Thursday morning. The new five-year permit will become effective July 1, 2017. It covers both the existing operations at 12 million gallons per day capacity, and the expanded, upgraded facility at 16 million gallons per day. I want to thank our team for their tireless work on this permit over the past several years. The City's goal is to be protective of the river. The Water Management Department already exceeds our water quality requirements and we will continue to exceed the expectations of this new permit. The city will continue our good stewardship of the environment and the Harpeth River.



On Thursday at the **Downtown Franklin Association (DFA) meeting, Mars Petcare** handed out the tool kits to more than 85 downtown retailers who are participating in the **Better Cities for Pets pilot program**. The businesses are encouraged to make pets welcome in their establishments or on their patios, offer water in pet friendly dog bowls outside their doors and more. The official launch for the program will be **Friday, June 16 on the square with speeches from Mayor Moore, the CEO of Mars Petcare and** 

**Kristy Williams of the DFA.** Stay tuned for more details.

**Dignitaries with our newest Sister City, Bad Soden am Taunus, Federal Republic of Germany** are visiting Franklin this week. The group arrived on Wednesday May 31. Last night **the delegation** attended a meet and greet with the community at the County Archive building. On Tuesday June 6, the Mayor along with the Mayor from Bad Soden am Taunus will participate in the official signing event at Eastern Flank Battlefield Park. The City will broadcast the event LIVE on Facebook for those interested.

The **Franklin Police Department** will be making a series of personnel changes in June. There will be a **promotional ceremony on June 9<sup>th</sup>, at 2:30 p.m.**, in the Police Community Room. Congratulations to these dedicated officers on their promotions.

## **PROMOTIONS**

Captain J.P. Taylor, Administration

Lieutenant Charles Richards, Patrol

Scott Legieza, CID

Sergeant Herman Gomez, Patrol

Clayton Cates, FLEX

Detective Jill Canovan

Elijah Valimont Bobby Dilworth Leigh Ann Hester

MPO Adam Cohen

**TRANSFERS** 

Lt. Rick Clouse

From Patrol to Special

Operations

**FLEX/Intelligence Unit** 

From Admin to Criminal

**Investigations Division** 

Please let **Brittney Jackson** know by the end of the day if you are planning to attend the lunch and learn with Dr. Nicole Richards from Life Spring Chiropractic on June 7 at 11:30 in the City Hall Boardroom. She will do a lunch and learn on "How to Stay Young." The session will take about 20 minutes and lunch will be provided. Below are some key points that will be discussed in this lunch and learn:

- The average life span today is 77.6 years and growing!!
- Studies reveal that by the year 2050, an estimated 800,000 people will be living to be over 100 years old.
- Long life reveals that we will have health problems after the age of 50 if we don't do something prior to the age of 50 to take care of those potential problems.
- The most common cause of functional disability is "spinal disorders"
- This class will teach you how to avoid and prevent spinal disorders to help assure everyone can enjoy their extended life.

Thanks for *all* you do!



Website: www.franklintn.gov

This message has been prepared on resources owned by the City of Franklin, TN. It is therefore subject to the Internet and Online Services Use Procedures and Standards of the City. While e-mail that is created by any City staff member may be a public record, this message contains information that may be subject to the attorney-client or work product privilege, or otherwise confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT COPY OR FORWARD TO UNAUTHORIZED PERSONS. It the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee, or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying of forwarding of this communication is strictly prohibited. Unauthorized interception of this message may be in violation of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §2510 et seq. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at 615-550-6603.